
 
• Yellow arrows show different paths you can take to approach the School.  

• Yellow X’s show multiple areas where you can park.  

• Red arrows leading to red numbered circles show three different ways you can enter the building.  

Don’t Enter From This Direction, No 

U-Turns or Parking in the Wrong 

Direction in Our Drop Off Spaces Plz 



Driving 

• You can approach the School from multiple directions, but please DO NOT ENTER from the wrong direction at the drop 

off spaces in front of the School (marked above). Instead, please go around the pond or choose a different route so you 

approach the drop off spaces in the correct direction. 

• Please drive gently through the area. In addition to Rock Spring kids, there are kids from the adjacent neighborhood.  

Parking 

• RSCC cars need an RSCC magnet or sticker on their car to ensure they don’t get ticketed or towed. Please ask Carrie or 

Sandra if you need one for your cars. 

• Park in front of the School, next to the main playgrounds, in visitor spots around the pond or in the 6555 parking garage. 

Many of these spaces are marked for our exclusive use. There is no charge for using the garage for up to 30 minutes 

(just take a ticket on the way in and scan it on the way out).  

• Please use the garage during high volume times. There are plenty of spaces available.  

Walking into the School Building 

• Parents and children 5 and up must wear a face covering before approaching or entering the School, whether or not they 

are fully vaccinated. (Children 2-5 should also wear their face covering.) Face coverings must be worn inside and also 

outside on and near the playgrounds during drop off and pick up.  

• There are 3 ways (numbered in red on the map above) to enter the building: 

1. The playground entrance – This is the most popular entrance and can get the most congested during high traffic 

times. Please wait to allow those exiting the School to do so before entering. This entrance is great for those in 

the classrooms by the front windows or when the kids are outside on the playgrounds. 

2. The main building entrance by the drop off spaces – This entrance leads through the building and downstairs to 

the interior entrance of the School. It is easier to social distance using this entrance and is great for those in the 

mobile babies, twos and threes classrooms, and other classrooms that are not by the front windows. There is also 

an elevator for those with strollers. 

3. The main building entrance by our auxiliary playground – This entrance is the least used. Like entrance #2, it 

leads through the building and downstairs to the interior entrance of the School. This is a great entrance for those 

who live in the adjacent neighborhood and for those who park in our garage by the elevator.  


